
 

 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

  We want to welcome everyone to pre-k at Rosalie Elementary School. We 

are excited to have your child in our class. In pre-k, our students will have an 

opportunity to experience many great things including: 

fine/gross motor activities/language arts skills/math skills/science and social 

studies skills/creative art skills/social and emotional development skills along 

with many others. 

If you need to contact me, please email me at henegart@jacksonk12.org or call 

256.451.3616. 

We hope to have a great year. Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your 

child’s life and education. 

Mrs. Henegar 

Mrs. Lisa 
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